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Under the Freedom of Information Act, I hereby request
any and all video footage available of a Southwest
Service Line train accident near 87th and Pulaski
Avenue in Homewood, IL. The accident occurred on
December 28, 2015 at approximately 1:15pm.
 
I would kindly ask that the files be sent electronically to
this email address: Daniel.X.Lopez@abc.com
 
-----------------------------------------------------
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